Muthoora, Leela

From: McDougall, Alex

Sent: 02 April 2015 11:02

To: Planning

Subject: FW: FYI Guardian Article

Would you please redact and file below objection?
Regards

Alex McDougall
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2053
From: Rupert McNeil |

Sent: 01 April 2015 23:20

To: Stark, Stephen (Councillor)_Jones, Phil (Councillor); Rea, Flick (Councillor);

Freeman, Roger (Councillor); McDougall, Alex
Subject: FYI Guardian Article

Dear Councillors and Mr MacDougall

In case you had not seen it, | have attached an alarming article on dangerous basement construction practices in other London Boroughs which appeared in
the Guardian yesterday.

| hope you find this of interest.

http://iwww.theguardian.com/money/2015/mar/31/many-basement-extension-projects-unsafe-
figures-show

With kind regards

Rupert

Rupert McNeil



